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SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT OFFERS  

ALTERNATIVE PAYMENT OPTION FOR TRAFFIC CASES 
 

Despite major changes taking place within the court as a result of continued budget cuts, 

San Joaquin County Superior Court continues to seek ways to decrease expenses and improve 

upon services to the public.  As a result of those efforts, the court is pleased to announce that 

there is a new payment option available for individuals to pay their traffic fines.  Individuals can 

now pay through CheckFreePay.   

 

CheckFreePay allows individuals to pay their traffic fines at many retail locations located 

throughout San Joaquin County. Locations include supermarkets, drugstores, convenience stores 

and many retail stores.  
 

 CheckFreePay accepts cash, and debit card payments at certain locations.   

 Individuals should bring cash and their courtesy notice showing the citation or 

case number.   

 Cost for service is $0.88 - $2.50 depending on location.   

 It takes 1-3 business days, excluding holidays and weekends, for payment 

delivery to San Joaquin Superior Court.   

 Individuals should check with a specific retail location for additional information.  
 

To find a retail location and pay in person, please visit www.checkfreepay.com/agentlocator. 

CheckFreePay also allows individuals to utilize online bill pay through their personal checking 

account at their financial institution or sign up for the service by visiting: 

www.mycheckfree.com.   

 

San Joaquin County Superior Court will continue to accept payments in person at our 

Clerk’s Office, by mail and telephone, and on-line.   

 The Clerk’s Office located at 222 E. Weber Avenue, Room 100 accepts payments 

by cash, check, money order or cashier's check, and credit card.  

 Checks and money orders can be sent through the mail, addressed to Superior 

Court, 222 E. Weber Avenue, Room 100, Stockton, CA 95202. Do not send cash 

through the mail.  

 Individuals can call (877) 872-0476 to pay their traffic fines with a credit card. 

 Traffic fines may also be paid online with a credit card, debit card, checking or 

savings account. To pay a fine, request an extension to appear for a traffic citation, 

sign up for traffic school or request an extension for traffic school, please visit: 

www.paybill.com/sjcourt/.  
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